
Missouri Supreme Court Chooses
LAWMO for Pilot Pro Bono Project

Legal Aid of Western Missouri's (LAWMO) Volunteer Attorney Project (VAP) was
chosen by the Supreme Court of Missouri to begin a pilot program to test and
assess the pro bono waiver approbation. The pilot project kicked off on February 1,
2019.
 
VAP has successfully removed other barriers to service for lawyers including offering
free CLEs and insurance coverage, yet the bar dues issue was beyond the program’s
control and has remained a major deterrence for retired attorneys. 
 
For more information contact lscott@lawmo.org
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Key Groups Send Support Letters to Congress for LSC

Amid threats to LSC's funding, key groups are stepping up to urge Congress's…
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LSC Launches Rapid Response Campaign to Defunding Threat

President Trump’s FY 2026 budget proposal, released May 30, calls for the…
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